
Dear Barwell Road Elementary Families and Community, 

I am filled with excitement and gratitude as I introduce myself as the new principal of Barwell 
Road Elementary School! It is truly an honor to become a part of this amazing school 
community, and I can’t wait to begin this journey with each of you. 

Barwell already shines because of the strong foundation built by Dr. Mitchell and the dedication 
of our incredible staff. Now, together, we will continue to grow, dream big, and reach even 
greater heights for our students. 

As your principal, I come to Barwell as a culture builder and transformational leader who 
believes that every child deserves to feel known, loved, challenged, and celebrated. I believe in 
creating a school where joy and learning go hand in hand—and where every student is inspired 
to do their best every single day. 

This year, our focus will be on growing every student and raising the bar for academic 
excellence. With high expectations and strong partnerships between school and home, we will 
help our students thrive in every way. 

I can’t wait to meet your children, connect with your families, and become part of this special 
Barwell community. Let’s make this year one filled with growth, laughter, learning, and memories 
we’ll never forget. The future is bright, and I’m so excited to see all that we will 
accomplish—together! 

With joy and anticipation, 
 Chenetra Mangum 
 Principal | Barwell Road Elementary 
 Proud to be a Barwell Bear! 

 


